Please think very carefully about agreeing to this submission, by doing so you are dividing the childcare sectors and will potentially close down all private independent centres!!!

Tracey Lynam

Subject: Early Years Quality Fund Date: Thu, 6 Jun 2013 11:50:59 +0000

Dear Sirs,

Please find a selection of letters from parents and staff regarding the quality fund. I have more staff and parents handing them in tomorrow because everyone is so disgusted at what the Government are trying to do!

Please answer why you are trying to divide the childcare sector?
Why are you trying to close down private independent centres?
Why do you want to go back to the old ABC days were one person takes over all the childcare?

Don't you realise all we need is more benefits given to parents to help with the costs of childcare, that way we can increase educators wages and do so by increasing childcare rates, but not taking this out of the parents pockets but by the government funding it!!.... SIMPLE, this way everyone is treated fairly!

You should be ashamed of yourselves for dividing the childcare sector like this, its bad enough with what you do with council run kinders how they get so much more than private kinders.

You are making it impossible for private independent centres to survive... SHAME ON YOU!!!

Tracey Lynam